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SCHOOLS DIVISION OF BAGUIO CITY

ApvisoryNo. 0 4 8-2024

September 3, 2024
In compliance with DepEd Order No. 8, s. 2013
this advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001
but only for the information of DepEd Officials, personnel, staff, as well as the
concerned public. (visit www.deped.gov.ph)

The City Anti-Drug Abuse Council (CADAC) through the Special Services
Division — City Mayor’s Office will be conducting an Information Education
Campaign to Guisad Valley National High School on September 27, 2024 from 8:30
to 11:30 AM as one activity slated in strengthening the International Day Against
Drug Abuse and Illicit Trafficking on Drugs (IDADAIT). They will be providing
snacks for 200 students as well as IEC materials.

Enclosed are the details of the event for your reference and information.
Participation and expenses on the said activity is personal and voluntary and shall
be subjected to the “no-disruption-of classes” policy stipulated in DepEd Order No.
9, s. 2005, titled “Instituting Measures to Increase Engaged Time-On-Task and
Ensuring Compliance Therewith”.

For more queries, contact Ms. Michelle B. Agbuya, Community Affairs Officer
III of SSD-CMO at 442-7295.
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27 August 2024

Ms. SORAYA FACULOQ, Ph.D.
Schools Division Superintendent
Officer-in-charge

DEPED Baguio City

Dear SDS Faculo,

As one of the activity slated in strengthening the International Day Against Drug
Abuse and Illicit Trafficking of Drugs (IDADAIT) is the conduct of Information
Education Campaign to selected high school students to increase their awareness on
illegal drugs. This is one of the project of the City Anti Drug Abuse Council (CADAC)
through the Special Services Division — City Mayor's Office.

In this regard, we are again seeking your assistance to allow us to use the time on
Friday September 27, 2024 at Guisad Valley National High School from 8:30 am to
11:30 am. We will be providing snacks for 200 students as well as IEC materials.

We know that this kind of activity will be very helpful to our students to encourage them
to avoid the use of illegal drugs. We would like to use this opportunity to as a prevention
strategy against illegal drugs.

For any inquiries kindly call the SSD-CMO at 442-7295.

Thank you for your continued support to the programs of the City of Baguio.
Respectfully yours,

MICHELLE B. AGBUYA

Community Affairs Officer Il

Noted by:

BENJAMIN B. :
City Mayo[/CADAC
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